
14th March 2025 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
This week we were making number books showing numbers 0-10. We were also finding out 
which two numbers make 10. We were writing about what we thought the penguin in the           
story was saying. We also made kites and took them outside to see if they could fly in the 
wind! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Under the Sea 

Phonics 
Click on the pictures to practise your sounds and word reading.  

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/EGQkL8UF/tJG74AAJ
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/sHZs3SSq/dxwpuIqS
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/X8JwliRu/UPfkMmRQ


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
We will read the book ‘The Rainbow Fish’ and         
retell the story. We will also write about how the 
rainbow fish feels in               
different parts of the story. 
 
 
 
 

Maths 
We will be comparing the length and height of 
objects.  

 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we will learn these words: 

 
long           pour 

 
surrounded 

 
tentacles   scales 

 Understanding of the World 
We will sort animals into those who live in 
the sea and those who live on land. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
We will be learning the song, ‘A sailor 
went to sea, sea, sea’.  
 

A sailor went to sea, sea, sea, 
To see what he could see, see, see. 
But all that he could see, see, see, 
Was the bottom of the deep blue 
sea, sea, sea. 
 
Click on the picture to listen to the song. 
 
 

 
 
  

 

Expressive Arts and Design 
We will make salt dough and sculpt it into 
the shape of a fish. Then we will decorate it 
like the rainbow fish.  
 
 
 

 Messages 

Please could you bring in any recyclable           
materials you have at home.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-radio/articles/z69vhbk

